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There are so many things that could be said in favor of this bill and I am disappointed 
that it feels necessary to have to write in favor of something that should have been 
done a long time ago. Every Maine resident should have equal rights under the law 
and saying that should be an irrefutable fact. Arguing against that is to argue against 
the very foundation this country was built upon.


